
July is social wellness 
month. Social wellness 
encourages people to 
build healthy 
relationships and 
focus on their social 
well-being. Social wellness is important in the
workplace because it can increase productivity
and morale while reducing stress, burnout and
turnover. This can help create a positive and
inclusive workplace environment for employees.

How can you celebrate the month with your
employees? 

Organize team-building activities
Recognize employee accomplishments
Express gratitude
Prioritize mental and physical health

Read and share this social wellness toolkit to
learn about encouraging social wellness in the
communities around you. More resources about
social wellness can be found here.

The GCC held its quarterly meeting on June 5. 
Commissioners voted to approve committee 
grant-funding recommendations presented by Chief 
Patrice Andrews, Rev. Bruce Stanley and Chief Dan 
House—work that helps ensure state and local programs 
have the resources to make an impact.
 
We also said goodbye to Rev. Stanley, whose calm, 
principled leadership has been a guiding force in 
juvenile justice discussions.
 
Michelle Guarino of the NC Gang Investigators 
Association and SHP Capt. Scottie Davis shared 
updates from the state’s Gang Prevention Legislative 
Report, emphasizing the need for continued 
collaboration. 
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New GCC Commissioner - Dr. Angela Monell

VOCA PMT Reports Due

Dr. Monell has 27 years of experience in the field of
education. Dr. Angela Monell serves as the Director of
School Improvement for Winston-Salem Forsyth County
Schools. Her career has led her to work in non-profit,
charter, public and collegiate entities. She has spent
12 years in school leadership holding roles such as
educational director, assistant principal and high
school principal. 

New GCC Commissioner - Tare Davis

Tare Davis has worked with law enforcement for over
28 years and in the public service sector for 30 years.
During these years he has collaborated with community
organizations, local governments and civic groups. He
has focused on fostering community and improving
public safety along with assisting public outreach
programs, crisis management and initiatives designed
to enhance quality of life for citizens.

VOCA PMT reports are due in the OVC/PMT system
and in EBS by midnight on August 15. VOCA
subrecipients should have received an email from
grace.clougherty@ncdps.gov explaining new updates
to the reports. Please contact your grant manager
for more information or with any questions.

The Governor’s Crime Commission Quarterly Meeting

Social Wellness Month

GCC Commissioners with Gov Josh Stein. 
The next meeting will be on September 4,
2025, at 9 am.

https://www.nih.gov/health-information/your-healthiest-self-wellness-toolkits/social-wellness-toolkit
https://www.nih.gov/health-information/your-healthiest-self-wellness-toolkits/social-wellness-toolkit/social-wellness-toolkit-more-resources
https://www.ncdps.gov/about-dps/boards-and-commissions/governors-crime-commission

